
 

Delta Gamma Founders Day Recognition 
 
It is appropriate to recognize the dedication of Delta Gamma members during 
Founders Day. Consider taking a few minutes to honor such loyal members during 
your gathering. You may use the following verbiage as a guideline. 
 
 
 
We are fortunate to have many Delta Gammas who give their time and talent. All 
alumnae and collegians that have served Delta Gamma, be ready to stand whenever 
appropriate: 
 

• If you were (or are) an officer in your collegiate days, please stand now. If you 
were (or are) a president, please raise your hand while you are standing.  

• If you have been (or currently are) an officer in your alumnae chapter, please 
stand. If you were (or are) president, please raise your hand while standing.  

• If you are serving or have served as a collegiate chapter adviser, please stand. 
If you served (or are serving) as advisory team chairman, please raise your 
hand.  

• If you are serving or have served on house corporation board, please stand. If 
you served (or are serving as president), please raise your hand.  

• If you have served (or are serving) on Cabinet, please stand.  
• If you are serving (or have served) on Council, please stand.  
• If you have received a Cable, Loyalty, Oxford, Shield, Anchor, or Order of the 

Delta Gamma Rose Award, please stand. 
 
 
Is it any wonder that Delta Gamma remains so strong? Let's have a big round of 
applause for all these Delta Gamma leaders. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


